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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our swimmers enjoyed a wonderful day at 

Sawtell Pool on Wednesday getting though 

their events quite quickly! Congratulations to 

all swimmers for their efforts throughout the 

day. Mr Simpson will be coordinating notes to 

those who progress to go to the Toormina 

District Swimming Carnival on Wednesday 23rd 

February. This will be based on how students 

placed at our school carnival but also by 

meeting qualifying times to gain entry. 

 

Thank you to Ms Duck who coordinated the 

distribution of RAT kits (7 packs) for our students 

yesterday. Some families received their kits 

earlier in the week, or for families with 

kindergarten students, on Friday last week. 

Students who return to school after being 

tested positive for COVID and completing 

their period of isolation, will not be required to 

complete a RAT for the following 28 days, as 

this can present a false positive result.  

 

Following advice last week, there has 

remained a small group of students in 1/2 

Orange plus one or two students in other 

classes who have tested positive. In future 

these updates will be on SkoolBag for our 

school community rather than broadcast for 

all on Facebook. If you haven’t joined 

SkoolBag yet, please join this free service. 
 

Kind regards, 

Mr. Matt Hankinson 
Principal 

 

Upcoming Events  

 

Covid Update 

 
Please be mindful of this when a member of 

your house hold gets a positive Covid result.  

 

Positive test – All house hold members are 

required to isolate for 7 days from the date of 

a positive test result. This does not exclude 

the members that feel well.  

 

Meet the Teacher  

 

Our ‘Meet the Teacher’ presentations will be 

available for parents on Seesaw on Tuesday 

15th February. It can be accessed at any time 

after this as it won’t be a live presentation. 

More details will be available on Seesaw for 

your child’s class. This is instead of our usual 

meet the teacher evenings, which have had 

to be postponed due to COVID restrictions. 

Library News 

Welcome to Book Club for 2022 

Issue 1 brochure is currently circulating.  

Orders are due back to school no later than 

Friday 18 February 2022.  

Your support is appreciated 

Tues 15th February 

 

 

Thurs 23rd February 

Meet the Teacher 

Presentations online 
 

Toormina District 

Swimming Carnival 
 

Tues 1st March Mid North Coast 

Swimming Carnival 
 

Fri 4th March Clean Up Australia – 

schools’ day 
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SkoolBag 

The Skoolbag app will continue to be our 

main source of formal school letters and 

notes. Facebook will also be used in some 

cases such as sharing photos from school 

events and for school promotion. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


